
 

 

 

 

Living with Loss online support program research trial 

Parents who have experienced stillbirth or the death of a newborn baby in the past two years are invited to 

participate in a research study to evaluate a new online grief support program.  

The Living with Loss program has been co-designed by a team of bereaved parents and health professionals, 

including GPs, psychologists, social workers, and midwives.  

This interactive program shares evidence-based strategies and covers a broad range of topics including 

differences in grief, managing intense feelings, facing difficult situations and conversations, strengthening 

relationships and navigating the future.  

The Stillbirth CRE are leading a research study to determine the effectiveness of this program. We’d like to invite 

bereaved parents to visit https://livingwithloss.com.au/ or use the UQ code below to find out more about the 

study and register to participate.  
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